Cinderella Of The Nile
Recognizing the quirk ways to get this books cinderella of the nile is
additionally useful. You have remained in right site to begin getting this
info. get the cinderella of the nile link that we come up with the money for
here and check out the link.
You could purchase guide cinderella of the nile or acquire it as soon as
feasible. You could quickly download this cinderella of the nile after getting
deal. So, with you require the ebook swiftly, you can straight acquire it. Its
for that reason entirely simple and therefore fats, isnt it? You have to favor
to in this look

The Egyptian Cinderella Shirley Climo 1992-02-28 In this version of Cinderella
set in Egypt in the sixth century B.C., Rhodopes, a slave girl, eventually
comes to be chosen by the Pharaoh to be his queen.
What Does an Anteater Eat? Ross Collins 2019 "Anteater wakes up hungry and has
a problem--he can't remember what an anteater eats! He decides to take a walk
through the jungle, hoping one of the other animals can help him find an
answer. Will the sloth, the cheetah, or the bats be able to tell him what he
should eat?"--Book jacket.
Seeker of Knowledge James Rumford 2003-06-23 In 1802, Jean-Francois Champollion
was eleven years old. That year, he vowed to be the first person to read
Egypt’s ancient hieroglyphs. Champollion’s dream was to sail up the Nile in
Egypt and uncover the secrets of the past, and he dedicated the next twenty
years to the challenge. James Rumford introduces the remarkable man who
deciphered the ancient Egyptian script and fulfilled a lifelong dream in the
process. Stunning watercolors bring Champollion’s adventure to life in a story
that challenges the mind and touches the heart.
In Search of Cinderella Katharine F. Goodwin 2000 Offers Cinderella tales from
around the world and includes teaching tips.
The Korean Cinderella Shirley Climo 1996-01-18 ‘Climo and Heller conflate
several Korean variants of Cinderella to offer up the story of Pear Blossom, a
lovely girl who is sorely mistreated by her nasty stepmother and stepsister.…
At once comfortingly familiar and intriguingly exotic, the text is especially
noteworthy for its instructive but unobtrusive incorporation of Korean
words.’—Publishers Weekly. ‘Heller’s paintings are exotically lush and colorful
as well as engaging.… An agreeable retelling of the Cinderella story.’ —BL.
Notable 1994 Children's Trade Books in Social Studies (NCSS/CBC)
A Secret Gift Ted Gup 2010-10-28 An inspiring account of America at its worstcinderella-of-the-nile
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and Americans at their best-woven from the stories of Depression-era families
who were helped by gifts from the author's generous and secretive grandfather.
Shortly before Christmas 1933 in Depression-scarred Canton, Ohio, a small
newspaper ad offered $10, no strings attached, to 75 families in distress.
Interested readers were asked to submit letters describing their hardships to a
benefactor calling himself Mr. B. Virdot. The author's grandfather Sam Stone
was inspired to place this ad and assist his fellow Cantonians as they prepared
for the cruelest Christmas most of them would ever witness. Moved by the tales
of suffering and expressions of hope contained in the letters, which he
discovered in a suitcase 75 years later, Ted Gup initially set out to unveil
the lives behind them, searching for records and relatives all over the country
who could help him flesh out the family sagas hinted at in those letters. From
these sources, Gup has re-created the impact that Mr B. Virdot's gift had on
each family. Many people yearned for bread, coal, or other necessities, but
many others received money from B. Virdot for more fanciful items-a toy horse,
say, or a set of encyclopedias. As Gup's investigations revealed, all these
things had the power to turn people's lives around- even to save them. But as
he uncovered the suffering and triumphs of dozens of strangers, Gup also
learned that Sam Stone was far more complex than the lovable- retiree persona
he'd always shown his grandson. Gup unearths deeply buried details about Sam's
life-from his impoverished, abusive upbringing to felonious efforts to hide his
immigrant origins from U.S. officials-that help explain why he felt such a
strong affinity to strangers in need. Drawing on his unique find and his awardwinning reportorial gifts, Ted Gup solves a singular family mystery even while
he pulls away the veil of eight decades that separate us from the hardships
that united America during the Depression. In A Secret Gift, he weaves these
revelations seamlessly into a tapestry of Depression-era America, which will
fascinate and inspire in equal measure. Watch a Video
Lights on the Nile Donna Jo Napoli 2011-09-20 Kepi is a young girl in ancient
Egypt, content to stay home with her family, helping her father, who was
wounded in the construction of a pyramid for the cruel pharaoh Khufu. But that
was before she and her pet baboon, Babu, were kidnapped and held captive on a
boat bound for the capital city, Ineb Hedj. And when Kepi and Babu are
separated, she knows she has only one choice: to make her way to the capital on
her own, rescue Babu, and find a way to appeal to the pharaoh. Khufu is rich
and powerful, but Kepi has her own powers, deep inside her—ones she herself
doesn’t even know about yet. Donna Jo Napoli, acclaimed author of Zel and
Beast, revisits the fabled origin of fairies in this strikingly orig-inal and
affecting novel of friendship.
The Phoenix of Persia Sally Pomme Clayton 2019-05-02 In a bustling marketplace
in Iran, a traditional storyteller regales her audience with the tale of Prince
Zal and the Simorgh. High up on the Mountain of Gems lives the Simorgh, a wise
phoenix whose flapping wings disperse the seeds of life across the world. When
King Sam commands that his long-awaited newborn son Zal be abandoned because of
his white hair, the Simorgh adopts the baby and raises him alongside her own
chicks and teaches him everything she knows. But when the king comes to regret
cinderella-of-the-nile
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his actions, Prince Zal will learn that the most important lesson of all is
forgiveness. In this special edition, the story has been set to music, with
each instrument representing a different character. You can download music
composed by Amir Eslami (ney), Nilufar Habibian (qanun), Saeid Kord Mafi
(santur), and Arash Moradi (tanbur). The music accompanies Sally Pomme
Clayton's stunning narration of this classic tale from the Shahnameh.
Priestess of the Nile (Gods of Egypt) Veronica Scott 2019-08-07 1550 BCE This
is a lightly re-edited re-release of PRIESTESS OF THE NILE. No new material has
been added. Drawn to his abandoned temple on the banks of the Nile one evening
by the notes of a half forgotten, sacred song, Sobek the Crocodile God is
unable to resist Merys, the beautiful singer who innocently summons him.
Appearing to her as a man and concealing his true identity, he’s captivated by
this descendant of his last priestess. Treated by her family as a servant,
denied a dowry and with no prospects for anything but a life of drudgery, Merys
is happy to steal away to spend time with the handsome stranger. Their mutual
attraction burns hot but Sobek is forbidden to pursue a human woman and can
offer Merys nothing beyond a few hours snatched from his duties tending the
Nile. Then Egypt’s enemies attack the peaceful village. Can the love between
Merys and the Crocodile God survive the ultimate test of the gods? A 21,000
word novella of ancient Egypt… Suggested reading order for the Gods of Egypt
series (although the books can be read standalone): PRIESTESS OF THE NILE
WARRIOR OF THE NILE DANCER OF THE NILE MAGIC OF THE NILE (a sequel to
PRIESTESS) GHOST OF THE NILE HEALER OF THE NILE LADY OF THE NILE SONG OF THE
NILE (a sequel to LADY)
Cinderella's Sisters Dorothy Ko 2007-12-17 Footbinding is widely condemned as
perverse & as symbolic of male domination over women. This study offers a more
complex explanation of a thousand year practice, contending that the binding of
women's feet in China was sustained by the interests of both women and men.
Adelita Tomie dePaola 2002-09-16 Hace mucho tiempo—a long time ago—there lived
a beautiful young woman named Adelita. So begins the age-old tale of a
kindhearted young woman, her jealous stepmother, two hateful stepsisters, and a
young man in search of a wife. The young man, Javier, falls madly in love with
beautiful Adelita, but she disappears from his fiesta at midnight, leaving him
with only one clue to her hidden identity: a beautiful rebozo—shawl. With the
rebozo in place of a glass slipper, this favorite fairy tale takes a delightful
twist. Tomie dePaola's exquisite paintings, filled with the folk art of Mexico,
make this a Cinderella story like no other.
My Symphony William Henry Channing 1997-11 An illustrated verse offers
reflection on such virtues as simplicity, honesty, patience, and modesty
Temple Cat Andrew Clements 2001-03 A temple cat in ancient Egypt grows tired of
being worshipped and cared for in a reverent fashion and travels to the
seaside, where she finds genuine affection with a fisherman and his children.
cinderella-of-the-nile
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Cendrillon Robert D. San Souci 2009-07-10 A Creole variant of the familiar
Cinderella tale is set in the Caribbean and narrated by the godmother who helps
Cendrillon find true love. Reprint.
Cinderella Man Marc Cerasini 2009-10-06 Set in New York in the Depression, this
is the story of Jim Braddock, who takes up boxing to make money to feed his
family, and eventually goes up against champ Max Baer, notorious for having
killed two men in the ring. James J. Braddock, born in New York City, was known
locally for his thunderous right hand and successful amateur boxing career.
After turning professional, he defeated foe after foe, and his rapid rise from
obscurity earnt him the nickname, the Cinderella Man. He was given a shot at
the world light heavyweight title against champion Tommy Loughran in 1929, but
lost in a 15–round decision. Following that defeat and the stock market crash
of 1929, Jim Braddock struggled to win fights and provide for his young family.
Eventually Jim's luck turned. In 1934 he had upset wins against Corn Griffin
and John Henry Lewis. With these two wins, Braddock set himself up for another
shot at the world title – against heavyweight champion, Max Baer. On 13 June
1935, as a 10 to 1 underdog, Jim took the world title from Max Baer in what was
described as, 'the greatest fistic upset since the defeat of John L. Sullivan
by Jim Corbett'. Braddock would lose his heavyweight title two years later in
an eight–round KO to 'The Brown Bomber', Joe Louis. Jim was inducted into the
Ring Boxing Hall of Fame in 1964, the Hudson County Hall of Fame in 1991 and
the International Boxing Hall of Fame in 2001.
The Other Side of Truth Beverley Naidoo 2010-04-13 Will the truth harm them -or save them? When Nigeria's corrupt military government kills their mother,
twelve-year-old Sade and her brother Femi think their lives are over. Out of
fear for their safety, their father, an outspoken journalist, decides to
smuggle the children out of Nigeria and into London, where their uncle lives.
But when they get to the cold and massive city, they find themselves lost and
alone, with no one to trust and no idea when -- or if -- they will ever see
their father again. The Other Side of Truth is a gripping adventure story about
courage, family, and the power of truth.
The Story of Tutankhamun Patricia Cleveland-Peck 2020-06-25 Nominated for the
CILIP Carnegie & Kate Greenaway Children's Book Awards 2018. Uncover the true
story of an Egyptian king, and the 20th century explorer who found him.
Discover the troubles Tutankhamun faced as a young king, his untimely death,
and his legacy, which lay hidden for centuries. Pore over his treasures, learn
the steps of mummification, and see Tutankhamun's fascinating story bought to
life. Travel through history with Howard Carter, on his quest to uncover
Tutankhamun's hidden tomb, his incredible discovery, and our continued hunt to
understand and unearth the riches of Ancient Egyptian life. Prepare to be
amazed as you uncover the story of the most famous boy king, and a worldchanging discovery.
Cinderella Man Jeremy Schaap 2012-07-27 New York Times Bestseller: This true
Depression-era story of a down-and-out fighter’s dramatic comeback is “a
cinderella-of-the-nile
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delight” (David Halberstam). James J. Braddock was a once promising light
heavyweight. But a string of losses in the ring and a broken right hand
happened to coincide with the Great Crash of 1929—and Braddock was forced to
labor on the docks of Hoboken. Only his manager, Joe Gould, still believed in
him. Gould looked out for the burly, quiet Irishman, finding matches for
Braddock to help him feed his wife and children. Together, they were about to
stage the greatest comeback in fighting history. Within twelve months, Braddock
went from being on the relief rolls to facing heavyweight champion Max Baer,
renowned for having allegedly killed two men in the ring. A brash Jewish boxer
from the West Coast, Baer was heavily favored—but Braddock carried the hopes
and dreams of the working class on his shoulders, and when he emerged
victorious against all odds, the shock was palpable—and the cheers were
deafening. In the wake of his surprise win, Damon Runyon dubbed him “Cinderella
Man.” Against the gritty backdrop of the 1930s, Cinderella Man brings this
dramatic all-American story to life, telling a classic David and Goliath tale
that transcends the sport. “A punchy read with touches of humor.” —The New York
Times “A wonderful, thrilling boxing story, and simultaneously a meticulous
look at Depression life.” —Jimmy Breslin
Rhadopis of Nubia Naguib Mahfouz 2007-12-18 Nobel laureate Naguib Mahfouz mines
the riches of his homeland’s ancient past in Rhadopis of Nubia, an
unforgettable love story set against the high politics of Egypt’s Sixth
Dynasty. While the ravishing courtesan Rhadopis is bathing, a falcon lifts one
of her golden sandals and drops it into the lap of the Pharaoh Merenra II. Upon
hearing Rhadopis described as “beauty itself,” the young pharaoh decides to
return Rhadopis’s sandal himself. When the two meet, they are immediately
seized by a passion far stronger than their ability to resist. Thus begins a
love affair that makes them the envy of Egyptian society. But blinded by their
love and the extravagant attentions they lavish on each other, they ignore the
growing resentment of the world around them in this extraordinary tale of starcrossed love.
Cinderella of the Nile Beverley Naidoo 2019-07-16 In this ancient version of
Cinderella, a pair of beautiful slippers leads a rosy-cheeked girl to the King
of Egypt.
Glass Slipper, Gold Sandal: A Worldwide Cinderella Paul Fleischman 2007-09-04
The author draws from a variety of folk traditions to put together this version
of Cinderella, including elements from Mexico, Iran, Korea, Russia, Appalachia,
and more.
Chain of Fire Beverley Naidoo 2004-09-02 Set in South Africa at the height of
the apartheid regime, when the government started a policy of ethnic cleansing,
forcibly removing people from their homes and moving them to so-called
'homelands'. Schoolchildren Naledi and Tiro are caught up in the protests and
resistance as they and their grandmother are threatened with removal from their
village. Protestors are arrested and beaten, but still people fight on. Freedom
lies at the end of a long road.
cinderella-of-the-nile
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Quill Soup Alan Durant 2020-09-15 Gather round for soup fit for the king in
this vibrant twist on a classic fable. With brightly colored art and engaging
characters, this retelling of the well-known Stone Soup story will captivate
young readers. Noko the traveling porcupine arrives in a village. He's denied
food and a place to sleep by all the animals he meets. Finally he's granted a
fire and a large pot of water. He adds a few of his quills to make his famous
quill soup, which he says the king loves! Slowly but surely, everyone
contributes ingredients--carrots, beans, and more. Will the soup feed them all?
Nile Baby Elleke Boehmer 2008-12-19 Nile Baby is an imaginatively daring story
with a universal appeal, about two young friends – Alice Brass Khan and Arnie
Binns, both twelve, both pre-teen misfits – who discover a ninety-year-old
foetus specimen in the laboratory storeroom of their school and set out on two
very different journeys to return it to its rightful home. Their journeys lead
them to discover not only their absent fathers but also other buried and
surprising roots. Close to the River Thames and not far from Heathrow Airport,
the two friends reunite to find at the end of their adventure that their foetus
will insist on its own manner of leaving them. “A magnificent, important and
moving story about the deeply embedded presences of Africa in England today.” Zoë Wicomb, University of Strathclyde, UK. Nile Baby has been described by
Giles Foden as “Grange Hill crossed with Frankenstein – a fascinating read”.
Web of Lies Beverley Naidoo 2004-09-02 Two years after their flight from
Nigeria, 14-yr-old Sade, her younger brother Femi and her father are living in
a council flat in London, waiting for their claim for asylum to be approved.
Sade is upset when Femi is drawn into a violent possibly drug-dealing gang, and
even more upset when their father doesn't seem to notice. He's too taken up
with his new friend Mrs Wallace, a refugee from Sierra Leone. But when Femi is
arrested for murder, and the gang set fire to their flat, the family has to
pull together to get through this most difficult time.
The Rough-Face Girl Rafe Martin 1992-04-29 From Algonquin Indian folklore comes
one of the most haunting, powerful versions of the Cinderella tale ever told.
In a village by the shores of Lake Ontario lived an invisible being. All the
young women wanted to marry him because he was rich, powerful, and supposedly
very handsome. But to marry the invisible being the women had to prove to his
sister that they had seen him. And none had been able to get past the sister's
stern, all-knowing gaze. Then came the Rough-Face girl, scarred from working by
the fire. Could she succeed where her beautiful, cruel sisters had failed?
Chinese Cinderella Adeline Yen Mah 2009-05-06 More than 800,000 copies in
print! From the author of critically acclaimed and bestselling memoir Falling
Leaves, this is a poignant and moving true account of her childhood, growing up
as an unloved daughter in 1940s China. A Chinese proverb says, "Falling leaves
return to their roots." In her own courageous voice, Adeline Yen Mah returns to
her roots to tell the story of her painful childhood and her ultimate triumph
in the face of despair. Adeline's affluent, powerful family considers her bad
luck after her mother dies giving birth to her, and life does not get any
cinderella-of-the-nile
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easier when her father remarries. Adeline and her siblings are subjected to the
disdain of her stepmother, while her stepbrother and stepsister are spoiled
with gifts and attention. Although Adeline wins prizes at school, they are not
enough to compensate for what she really yearns for -- the love and
understanding of her family. Like the classic Cinderella story, this powerful
memoir is a moving story of resilience and hope. Includes an Author's Note, a
6-page photo insert, a historical note, and the Chinese text of the original
Chinese Cinderella. A PW BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR AN ALA-YALSA BEST BOOK FOR YOUNG
ADULTS “One of the most inspiring books I have ever read.” –The Guardian
Cinderella Fawzia Gilani 2016-12-11 "It’s easy to feel a sense of peace after
completing Fawzia Gilani’s Cinderella. This humble version of the classic fairy
tale is a gentle reminder that victory comes as much from a peaceful soul as a
beautiful dress and a dramatic confrontation." - Luxury Reading Cinderella is
one of the oldest, best-known, and most loved stories worldwide, with hundreds
of cultural variants and re-tellings from ancient Egypt and China to the
present day. In this version we follow the trials and tribulations of the
sweet, gentle, and pious Zahra when her parents die and she is left at the
mercy of an uncaring stepmother and stepsisters. This is a well-crafted Islamic
version of the classic tale in which faith, goodness, and prayer are rewarded
in the end. The charming, richly detailed illustrations of Shireen Adams, set
in medieval Andalusia, help bring the text to life.
The Irish Cinderlad Shirley Climo 2000-01-26 A hero's feats? Ever since he was
a baby, Becan's only worry has been his big feet--until his widowed father
remarries. His new stepmothr and her three daughters feed him crusts of bread
and banish him to work in the fields. So Becan runs away. With the help of his
only friend, a magical bull, he defeats a giant, slays a dragon, and rescues a
princess. But before she can thank him, Becan disappears, leaving behind him
one of his enormous boots. The princess scours the kingdom for the owner of the
giant boot. Will Becan's feet give him away? And what will his fate be if they
do? Folklorist Shirley Climo retells an age-old Irish tale that is an unusual
twist on the popular Cinderella story. Just like his female counterpart, Becan
has a mean stepmother and stepsisters. Unlike Cinderella, Becan has large feet
and a magical bull for a fairy godmother. He defeats a sword-swinging giant,
slays a fire-breathing dragon, and rescues a princess. But before the princess
can thank him, he runs off, leaving her with only an enormous boot to aid her
in the search for her rescuer. And, as in all Cinderella stories, true love
prevails. Folklorist Shirley Climo retells an age-old Irish tale that is an
unusual twist on the popular Cinderella story. Just like his female
counterpart, Becan has a mean stepmother and stepsisters. Unlike Cinderella,
Becan has large feet and a magical bull for a fairy godmother. He defeats a
sword-swinging giant, slays a fire-breathing dragon, and rescues a princess.
But before the princess can thank him, he runs off, leaving her with only an
enormous boot to aid her in the search for her rescuer. And, as in all
Cinderella stories, true love prevails.
The Persian Cinderella Shirley Climo 2001-08-07 In this jewel-like version of a
cinderella-of-the-nile
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classic story, popular folklorist Shirley Climo tells the tale of Settareh, the
Persian Cinderella. Magic enables Settareh to outsmart two jealous stepsisters
and win the heart of a prince. But where most Cinderella stories end, poor
Sattareh's troubles are only beginning! The unexpected plot twists will enchant
readers as they rediscover the familiar tale in the lush setting of long-ago
Persia. Shirley Climo's authentic details bring the story to life, and Robert
Florczak's stunning paintings echo the vibrant colors and motifs of an ancient
land. 01-02 TX Bluebonnet Award Masterlist
A Year Full of Stories Angela McAllister 2016-10-06 This treasury of 52 stories
collects together a rich resource of myths, fairy tales and legends from around
the world, with a story for every week of the year. The book is broken into 12
chapters, for each of the 12 months of the year, and throughout, stories are
matched to internationally celebrated dates, including Valentines Day and the
International Day of Friendship, as well as seasonal events and festivals.
Collected and retold by award-winning author Angela McAllister, and illustrated
by internally recognised artist Christopher Corr, this is a book that will be
treasured by families and appeal to teachers and librarians around the world.
Burn My Heart Beverley Naidoo 2007-07-05 The Mau Mau - the name of a secret
society that once struck terror into the hearts of British settlers in Kenya.
An episode in history that ended in a State of Emergency, with violent and
brutal acts dividing a nation. This is an intensely personal and vivid story of
two boys: one black, one white. Once they were friends even though their
circumstances are very different. But in a country driven by fear and
prejudice, even the best of friends can betray one another . . .
Internationally acclaimed and award-winning author Beverley Naidoo explores new
territory in this beautifully realized and moving story set in Britain's
colonial past.
Cinderella Stories Around the World Cari M Meister 2014-11-01 Think there's
just one fairy tale with an overworked girl and wicked stepsisters? Think
again! Cultures all around the world have their own Cinderella stories. Visit
Canada, China, Egypt, and France, and find out whose glass slippers are made of
red silk, and whose fairy godmother is a fish.
Nabeel's New Pants 2010 While buying gifts for his family to wear to the mosque
on Eid a shoemaker is persuaded to get new pants for himself, but the only pair
available is too long and no one seems to have time to shorten them.
Cinderella Liberator Rebecca Solnit 2019-05-07 “What would the world look like
if girls grew up reading fairytales made from the magic they carry inside
themselves? Breathtakingly beautiful, is what.” —Lidia Yuknavich, national
bestselling author In her debut children’s book, Rebecca Solnit reimagines a
classic fairytale with a fresh, feminist Cinderella and new plot twists that
will inspire young readers to change the world, featuring gorgeous silhouettes
from Arthur Rackham on each page. In this modern twist on the classic story,
Cinderella, who would rather just be Ella, meets her fairy godmother, goes to a
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ball, and makes friends with a prince. But that is where the familiar story
ends. Instead of waiting to be rescued, Cinderella learns that she can save
herself and those around her by being true to herself and standing up for what
she believes. “Being a princess is absolutely fine if that’s what you choose.
It’s having those choices taken away from you that make for big problems.
Cinderella in Solnit’s book is given that choice. She’s allowed to say what her
dreams are, and then she goes out and attains them. And they’re not huge
ridiculous dreams but small, happy, manageable ones. Ultimately, that’s the
gift Ms. Solnit is giving kids with this book.” —School Library Journal “This
is a reminder of hope and possibility, of kindness and compassion, and—perhaps
most salient—imagination and liberty. Through the imaginations of our
childhoods, can we find our true selves liberated in adulthood?” —Chelsea
Handler “This is, hands down, a wonderful book—one that even the jaded reader
will clasp upon completion with a contented sigh.” —The New York Times
Tales of Ancient Egypt Roger Lancelyn Green 2016 Originally published: London:
Bodley Head, 1967.
Cinderella of the Nile Beverley Naidoo 2019-09-05 Beautifully retold by the
award-winning author Beverley Naidoo, this earliest-known version of Cinderella
is brought to life for the modern-day reader. Rhodopis is a Greek girl who is
sold into slavery by bandits and taken to Egypt. Along the way she becomes
friends with the storyteller Aesop and a host of playful animals. Her master
gives her a pair of beautiful rose-red slippers, making three other servants
jealous. But when Horus, the falcon, sweeps in to steal her slipper, Rhodopis
has little idea that this act will lead her to the King of Egypt. The first in
our 'One Story, Many Voices' series, this ancient story of Cinderella finds its
echo in fairy tales all over the world.
Yeh-Shen Ai-Ling Louie 1996-05-07 Told with beauty and grace, this Cinderella
story from Ai-Ling Louie is brought vividly to life by Caldecott Medal-winner
Ed Young’s soft, glowing illustrations. Half-starved and overworked by her
stepmother, Yeh-Shen’s only friend is a fish with golden eyes. When the
stepmother kills the fish for dinner, poor Yeh-Shen is left with only the
bones. But the bones are filled with a powerful spirit. When Ye-Shen is
forbidden to attend the annual spring Festival, the spirit grants her a gown of
azure blue and delicate golden slippers. That night, everyone marvels at the
beautiful, mysterious young woman at the ball. “Misty, jewel-like illustrations
evoke the mythic past in this Chinese Cinderella story.” —Publishers Weekly
Out of Bounds Beverley Naidoo 2001-06-07 A collection of short stories - four
previously published and three new - linked by the theme of young people
experiencing personal dilemmas. All are set in South Africa, first under
apartheid and then after the first democratic elections. They cover the period
from 1950 to 2000 and reflect the lives of a range of young people, black and
white, living in what was for many years seen as the world's most openly racist
society.
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Cinderella Stephen Tucker 2021-07-22 A lift-the-flap, pop-up fairy tale,
featuring a QR code to scan for a free audio reading.
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